
 
28 July 2022 
 
S Liu 
By email: fyi-request-19668-2314093f@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear S Liu 
 
We refer to your information request dated 1 July 2022 made under the Official Information Act 
1982, submitted via the fyi website. You have requested information regarding the number of places 
offered for the Postgraduate Diploma in Clinical Psychology for 2017 and 2018. 
 
We set our response to your request below. 
 

1. Number of places offered for the Postgraduate Diploma in Clinical Psychology for 2017 
and 2018 

 
Please find the below table which shows the number of new enrolments to the Postgraduate 
Diploma in Clinical Psychology for 2017 and 2018. 
 

  2017 2018 

New to Programme 9 10 
 
 
I trust you will find this information helpful. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Richard Hogg 
On behalf of the Office of the Registrar 
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